
 

 

 

 

2/7/2025, 10:42 AM 

School District No. 59 (Peace River South) 

 

 

PUBLIC BOARD MEETING INFORMATION 

 

The Board of Education of School District No. 59 (Peace River 
South) will be holding its Public Board Meeting 

 on Wednesday, January 22, 2025 starting at 1:00 pm 
at the School Board Office (11600 7 Street, Dawson Creek, BC). 

  
 

 Anyone wishing to attend the public board meeting may do so in 

person or via Zoom. Individuals must pre-register by noon (12 

pm) on Tuesday, February 18, 2025 to receive the Zoom link. 

 

Please contact Richell Schwartz to register for the meeting: 

Phone: 250-782-8571, ext. 217 

Email: rschwartz@sd59.bc.ca 

 


